
 
Smart Wonders School 

 

 

Monday, 22nd May 2023                                                                       SWS/ ACD/2023-24/20 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

Summer vacations are round the corner and to create some memorable moments  

together, we have planned a “Pyjama Party” on Friday, 26th May. The students will  

come dressed in their night suits. They can bring a small cushion, their favourite  

stuffed toy and party tiffin with a tetra pack of juice. No Bag Day will be 

observed for classes UKG-2 on Friday. There are several fun filled 

activities and games planned for our students, so make sure  

they come to school on that day and have a good time together with friends and educators. 

 

Looking forward to an exciting day together. 

 
Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


